
LEISURE PROGRAM/ADSFC 
REGISTRATION IS POSTPONED TO    

MAY 4, 2021 
 

Due to our children heading back to school,       
(in-person and full time), as well as the increase 
in vaccinations, we see a brighter summer may 
be headed our way!!!  We are postponing our      
LP/ADSFC (Leisure Program/ All Day Summer  
Fun Club) Registration in the hope that           
regulations become less restrictive between now 
and the start of the program. We are hoping that 
we will be able to go on a few outings this      
summer!  Our fingers are crossed!  In the     
meantime, we will wait for more guidance and 
postpone our registration to May 4, 2021. By that 
time we are hoping to have a clearer picture of 
what the summer program will look like this 
year.  Thanks for your patience in the process! 


